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In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-458/88-02

Gulf States Utilities
ATTN: Mr. James C. Deddens

Senior Vice President, (RBNG)
Nuclear Licensing.

P.O. Box 220
St..Francisville, Louisiana 70775

Gentlemen:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Messrs. D. E. Norman and R. V. Azua
of this office during the period January 19-22, 1988, of activities authorized
by NRC Opr% ting License NPF-47 for River Bend Station, and to the discussion
of our findings with you and other members of your staff at the conclusion of
the inspection.

Areas examined during the inspection included a followup of actions related to
IE Bulletin 85-03. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examination of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the NRC inspectors. The inspection findings are
documented in the enclosed inspection report.

Within the scope of the inspection, no violations or deviations were
identified.

Three unresolved items are identified in paragraphs 2.c(3) and 2.d(4) of the
enclosed inspection report.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

Original Sigi ca o)
E B. Beach

)i..J. Callan, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure: (see next page)
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In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-458/88-02

Gulf States Utilities |
ATTN: Mr. James C. Deddens |

SeniorVice_ President.(RBNG)
Nuclear Licensing

|P.O. Box 220 .

|St. Francisville, Louisiana 70775

Gentlemen: '

.,

This refers to the inspection conducted by Messrs. D. E. Norman and R. V. Azua i

of this office during the period January 19-22, 1988, of activities authorized
by NRC Operating License NPF-47 for River Bend Station, and to the discussion
of our findings with you and other members 'of your staff at the conclusion of
the inspection.

Areas examined during the inspection included a followup of actions related to
IE Bulletin 85-03. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examination of procedures and representative records, interviews with |

personnel, and observations by the NRC inspectors. The inspection findings are |

documented in the enclosed inspection report.

Within the scope of the inspection, no violations or deviations were |
!identified.
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Three unresolved items are identified in paragraphs 2.c(3) and 2.g(4) of the
enclosed inspection report.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to ,

'discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

&

|L. J. Callan, Director
Division of Reactc: Projects

Enclosure: (see ne age)
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Enclosure:
Appendix - NRC Inspection Report

50-458/88-02

cc w/ enclosure:
Gulf States Utilities

JATTN: J. E. Booker, Manager-
River Bend Oversight

P.O. Box 2951
Beaumont, Texas 77704

Louisiana State ' University,
Government Documents Department

Louisiana Radiation Control Program Director

bec to DMB (IE01)

bec distrib. by RIV:
*DRP * Resident Inspector
R. D. Martin, RA *Section Chief (DRP/C)
Lisa Shea, RM/ALF * MIS System
RPSB-DRSS *RSTS Operator

* Project Engineer DRP/C *RIV File
*W. Paulson, NRR Project Manager *R. Hall
Carl _H. Berlinger, NRR/DOEA *DRS

*TSS
D. Powers

*D. Norman
*R. Azua
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